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March 29, 2024 
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Re: UE 430 – PGE Investigation into New Load Connection Costs 
 
Dear Filing Center: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the above-captioned docket is Portland General Electric 
Company’s Motion for Extension of Time 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

DW/ld      David F. White 
Managing Senior General Counsel 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

 
UE 430 

 
 In the Matter of  
 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY,  
 
Investigation into New Load Connection 
Costs. 

 
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY’S MOTION FOR EXTENTION 
OF TIME 
 

 
Pursuant to OAR 860-001-0420, Portland General Electric Company (PGE) moves the 

Oregon Public Utility Commission (Commission) for an order extending PGE’s deadline for 

filing of the proposed tariff changes for new large load connections, currently due March 31, 

2024.  

I. Introduction 

The Administrative Law Judge Memorandum filed Dec 29, 2023 states PGE may file its 

proposed tariff in this docket on or before March 31, 2024. PGE requests an extension of the 

deadline to complete the proposed tariff filing from March 31, 2024 to May 1, 2024.  

II. Discussion 

PGE is requesting this extension to allow for adequate time for preparation and review of 

the proposed tariff changes for new large load connections due to its complexity, as well as due 

to competing work on regulatory dockets. PGE requests an additional months’ time to file the 

proposed tariff changes, for a filing date of May 1, 2024.  Customers will not be prejudiced by 

this proposed delay because, pursuant to PGE’s letter submitted in this docket on January 18, 

2024, PGE has agreed to an interim approach that will require any agreement with new large 

load customers to include a provision that will require changes the agreement to the extent 

necessary to conform to the requirements of a final order in this docket. 
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Counsel for PGE communicated the relief requested in this motion with counsel for Staff 

of the Commission (Staff), the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers (AWEC), and the Oregon 

Citizens' Utility Board (CUB)(the parties in this docket).  Staff does not oppose PGE’s motion, 

and both CUB and AWEC communicated that each takes no position on the motion.  

II. Conclusion 

For the reasons discussed above, good cause exists to extend the deadline for filing the 

proposed tariff changes. The Company respectfully requests that the Commission grant this 

motion for extension to allow PGE to submit its proposed tariff by May 1, 2024.  

 
 
DATED this 29th day of March, 2024. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 
 
 
____________________________ 
David F. White, OSB #011382  
Managing Senior General Counsel  
Portland General Electric Company  
121 SW Salmon Street, 1 WTC1301  
Portland, OR  97204 
Phone: 503.464.7701    
Email:  david.white@pgn.com 

 




